
Whirl Wind Aviation, Inc. 

SERVICE LETTER 
 

SL-200RV-040805 
 
 

 TO:  ALL OWNERS / OPERATORS OF AFFECTED PROPELLERS 

 SUBJECT:  BULKHEAD BRACKET INSPECTION 

        DATE:  APRIL 8, 2005 

 

 

MODELS   All Whirl Wind 200RV Series propellers 

AFFECTED:  

 

 

REASON:   Cracked bulkhead brackets discovered on two aircraft. 

 

 

TIMELINE:   Inspection is to be performed immediately. 

 

 

DESCRIPTION OF      1.  Remove the spinner and inspect the steel 

INSPECTION:       bulkhead brackets for cracks. 

 

2. Contact Whirl Wind Aviation if any cracks 

are discovered. 

 

3. Remember to inspect the bulkhead brackets                

during the 50 hours inspection as outlined in 

in section 6.2 of the 200RV owner’s manual. 


